
2/6/2020 

Rubicon Trail smud funds. 
1 message 

Chick, David@DGS <David.Chick@dgs.ca.gov> 
To: "edc.cob@edcgov.us" <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Edcgov.us Mail - Rubicon Trail smud funds. 

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Thu, Feb 6, 2020 at 10:37 AM 

"1lfy name is David Chick and as an avid Rubicon trail supporter I adamantly disapprove of auy reallocation ofS1lfUD 
fimds for any other use other than Rubicon. The Rubicon has a rich and warranted ltistm:v and need for these jimds and 
should coutinue for years to come to support the Crown Jewel Trail of El Dorado County and protect the commerce 
it provides. n 
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Ref: Item #25 20-0192 BOS Meeting 2/11/20 
1 message 

·--- ··-·. -- ····---- -·······--···········-------

Tim Green <greentwins1@mac.com> 
To: edc.cob@edcgov.us 

To whom it may concern, 

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Thu, Feb 6, 2020 at 10:21 AM 

My name is Tim Green and as an avid Rubicon Trail user, over 25 years and property owner local 
to the trail I strongly disapprove of any reallocation of SMUD funds for any other use than Rubicon. Rubicon falls squarely 
within the scope of the FERG project, funding and monies should remain directly connected to it as such. The Rubicon 
and its community have strongly displayed the commerce generated to El Dorado County and show a strong historical 
connection to this important funding. I thank you in advance for your consideration and know you will continue to support 
this important asset for not only the people but also El Dorado County. 

Thanks again, 
Tim Green. 
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REF: Item# 25 20-1902 BOS meeting 2/11/20 
1 message 

joe albion <americancraftsman@gmail.com> 
To: edc.cob@edcgov.us 

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Thu, Feb 6, 2020 at 6:35 AM 

Greetings and salutations. As an active and avid OHV participant I am concerned about the reallocation of SMUD funds 
away from the Rubicon Trail. I'd like to politely, but adamantly express my disapproval of any reallocation of SMUD funds 
for any other use, than the Rubicon Trail. I hope you will continue to support this Crown Jewel and protect the commerce 
that it brings to the area. 
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EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

---------------------------------------- _____ , __________ ---------------------------------------------·---------... -----------------------------------------

Fw: Ref. Item #25 20-0192 meeting 2/11/2020 
1 message 

------------------------------------------------------------------------ -------------------------------------------------- ------------------------------------------------

geoles1412@sbcglobal.net <geoles 1412@sbcglobal.net> 
To: edc.cob@edcgov.us 

New Outlook Express and Windows Live Mail replacement - get it here: 
http://www.oeclassic.com/ 

----- Original Message -----
From: <geoles 1412@sbcglobal.net> 
To: <edc.cob@edc.gov.us> 
Sent: 2/6/2020 6:56:42 AM 
Subject: Ref. Item #25 20-0192 meeting 2/11/2020 

Thu, Feb 6, 2020 at 8:34 AM 

My name is George DeMay and as an avid Rubicon trail supporter I adamantly disapprove of any reallocation of SMUD 
funds for any other use other than the Rubicon. 
The Rubicon has a rich and warranted history and need for these funds and should continue for years to come to 
support the Crown Jewell Trail of the El Dorado County 
and protect the commerce it porvides. 

Thank you, 
George DeMay 
1210 Aaron Cool Dr. 
Cool, CA 95614 
geoles1412@sbcglobal.net 

New Outlook Express and Windows Live Mail replacement - get it here: 
http://www.oeclassic.com/ 
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Rubicon trail funding 
2 messages 

Timothy Owen <lonepine87@comcast.net> 
To: edc.cob@edcgov.us 

"Ref: Item #25 20-0192 BOS Meeting 2/11/20" 

Edcgov.us Mail - Rubicon trail funding 

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Wed, Feb 5, 2020 at 7:06 PM 

"My name is Tim Owen and as an avid Rubicon trail supporter I adamantly disapprove of any reallocation of SMUD funds 
for any other use other than Rubicon. The Rubicon has a rich and warranted history and need for these funds and should 
continue for years to come to support the Crown Jewel Trail of El Dorado County and protect the commerce it provides." 

Tim Owen 
Resident of El Dorado County 

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> Thu, Feb 6, 2020 at 8:36 AM 
Draft To: .The BOSONE <bosone@edcgov.us>, The BOSTWO <bostwo@edcgov.us>, The BOSTHREE 
<bosthree@edcgov.us>, The BOSFOUR <bosfour@edcgov.us>, The BOSFIVE <bosfive@edcgov.us>, Vickie Sanders 
<vickie.sanders@edcgov.us>, Creighton Avila <creighton.avila@edcgov.us> 

FYI 

Office of the Clerk of the Board 
El Dorado County 
330 Fair Lane, Placerville, CA 95667 
530-621-5390 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic communication with its contents may contain confidential and/or privileged 
information. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s), except as otherwise permitted. Unauthorized interception, 
review, use, or disclosure is prohibited and may violate applicable laws including the Electronic Communications Privacy 
Act. If you are not the intended recipient, or authorized to receive for the intended recipient, please contact the sender 
and destroy all copies of the communication. Thank you for your consideration. 
[Quoted text hidden] 
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Edcgov.us Mail- Ref: Item #25 20-0192 BOS Meeting 2/11/20 

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Ref: Item #25 20-0192 BOS Meeting 2/11/20 
1 message 

Bobby Leyba <bleyba@cia.global> 
To: edc.cob@edcgov.us 

To whom it may concern: 

Wed, Feb 5, 2020 at 8:12 PM 

My name is Bobby Leyba and as an avid Rubicon trail supporter I adamantly disapprove of any reallocation of SMUD 
funds for any other use other than Rubicon. The Rubicon has a rich and warranted history and need for these funds and 
should continue for years to come to support the Crown Jewel Trail of El Dorado County and protect the commerce it 
provides 

Bobby Leyba 
Crane Inspection Agency 
(530)558-0822 

Bobby Leyba 
Crane Inspection Agency 
(530)558-0822 
CIA.global 
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SMUD funds allocated to the Rubicon Trail 
1 message 

-~"·-·--··-··--··---

Patrick Blake <1 commando12345@gmail.com> 
To: "edc.cob@edcgov.us" <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Thu, Feb 6, 2020 at 4:40 AM 

!Yly name is Patrick Blake and {lS an avid Rubicon trail supporter I admll(mtly disapprove <~f any reallocation of Sil1UD 
fimdsfor any other use other than Rubicon. The Rubicon has a rich and warranted history and needfor thesefimds and 
should continue for years to come to support the Crown Jewel Trail of El Dorado Coun(JJ. 

Thanks 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
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Ref: Item #25 20-0192 BOS Meeting 2/11/20 
1 message 

Watts biz <wattsbiz@hotmail.com> 
To: "edc.cob@edcgov.us" <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Thu, Feb 6, 2020 at 6:07 AM 

MY. name is David Hall and as an avid Rubicon trail sun.R.orter I adamantly_ disa,:mrove of any reallocation 
of SMUD funds for any: other use other than Rubicon. The Rubicon has a rich and warranted history and 
need for these funds and should continue for y:ears to come to SURR.Orl the Crown Jewel Trail of El 
Dorado County_ and protect the commerce it provides." 
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Ref: Item #25 20-0192 BOS Meeting 2/11/20 
1 message 

Chris Cowan <ksclcowan@gmail.com> 
To: edc.cob@edcgov.us 

To whom it may concern, 

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

-----·"'··········--··-------·---·-----··-·····---·---------

Thu, Feb 6, 2020 at 2:15 PM 

My name is Chris Cowan and I am a user of the fanmous Rubicon Trail. I adamently disapprove of any 
reallocation of SUMO Grant funds for anything other than the Rubicon Trail. 

The Rubicon Trail is a famous trail with great history to El Dorado and Placer County. Please look at the impact 
report that El Dorado County has put together to show the impact of the Rubicon Trail and you will see that the 
SMUD funding should all go to the Rubicon Trail. 

Please contact me should you have any questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

Chris Cowan 


